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Mark holme 

Balances 
General………………………………………………………………$ 29,650.07 
Missions…………………………………………………………….$    9,781.04 
Building…………………………………………………………….$112,516.96 
Preschool…………………………………………………………..$    1,618.20 

 “…it is more blessed to give than to receive.” Acts 20:35b 

Church Budget 
 

Needed Weekly: 
Regular…………………… $ 3,906.01 
Missions…………………...$    769.23 
Total……………………….. $ 4,675.24 

 
Received This Week: 
Regular………………… $  3,961.38 
Missions…………………$     585.51 
Total……………………   $  4,546.89 
 
 
 
 

“Bring ye all the tithes into the 
storehouse…” Malachi 3:10 

Decisions 
 

Visitors               8   
Baptized               0 
Joined    0  
 

Year to Date 
 

Visitors              96 
Baptized  10 
Joined   19 
 
 

 
 

Tomorrow Youth at Heart       7:00 pm 
Fri-Sat  Ladies Conference         3:00 pm 
Saturday Bus Route Meeting      10:00 am 
April 18 W.E. Care Ministry      10:00 am 
April 19 Youth Conference at Fellowship      4:00 pm  
April 20 Teen Conference in Wilson       5:00 pm  
April 27 Teen / Junior Revival       6:00 pm 
 
 
 

Mission Letter 
 

 

 
 
Dear Praying Friends,  
 
God has been blessing, in the first few months of 2018. God has increased 
our level of support to 87%. We have made new friends and ministry 
partners, and many new prayer warriors have committed to praying for 
Sparrow Baptist Church. In January, we drove through a blizzard to a 
missions conference in Illinois. Though this church has been around for 
many years, we were able to be a part of their first Faith Promise Missions 
Conference. What a blessing to play a part in introducing Missions. We 
were part of a missions conference in Simcoe, Ontario, and I flew alone to 
Vancouver, British Columbia, visiting five churches, sadly while trying to 
recover from the flu. The very next week, I drove down to Alabama to be in 
a missions conference there. Praise the Lord, some of these churches have 
taken us on for support and others have dedicated to pray for our ministry. 
We now sit at 87% March’s schedule is full, with a few meetings in April and 
May. God is faithfully increasing our support. We are praying about a start 
date for Sparrow Baptist Church of July 1. During these spring months as 
meetings slow down and we draw near to the church’s opening, we will be 
busy moving closer downtown, canvassing, witnessing, coordinating the 
opening and hosting a missions trip. We have found an affordable room to 
rent at a local community center. Pray God’s will be done as we meet with 
them about reserving it. We are praying that God would give us a small core 
group of people to start the church. Perhaps you would be willing to come 
and be a part of this new church plant. If you are interested in being a part 
of a new church plant in a needy area, please contact me. I will need your 
pastor’s recommendation and an interview so I can explain the details of 
this ministry. Himal Baptist Church in Kathmandu, Nepal, is doing very well. 
Sunsa’s wife and brother in-law have been faithfully attending services. God 
is continuing to soften their hearts. Please take a moment and pray for 
Romri’s and Purna’s salvation. There have been so many unforeseen costs 
in moving to Canada and laying the foundation for future ministry. Your 
faithful prayers and investment have allowed us by God’s grace to continue. 
For those who prayed for our vehicle issues last letter, the company did not 
give us any compensation for the damage, but thankfully the Lord has still 
met the need. Thank you for your love and prayers.  
 
God, Save Tibet,  
McTague Family 
 

“Go ye therefore, and teach 
all nations, baptizing them 
in the name of the Father, 
and of the Son, and of the 
Holy Ghost”  Matthew 28:19 
 

Contact us: 
3177 Indian Springs Rd 

Seven Springs, NC 28578 
919-658-1318 

We would love to 

connect with you. 

Instagram: 

springcreekbaptistchurch 

Facebook: 

Spring Creek Baptist Church NC 

Email: 

jwatford48@yahoo.com 



  

                                                                                                                                                               

Spring Creek Baptist Church 
Seven Springs, NC 

 

 Sunday 8:45 am, 10 am, 11 am, 5:15 pm, 6 pm 
Wednesday 7 pm 

 

                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Text to Give 
 

If you wish to donate to the 
church via a debit or credit 
card, text (919) 694 – 4972 
with the word “give.” It will 

walk you through directions on 
how to set up your account. 
Next, type “10 missions” to 
give $10 to missions or “50 

tithe” to give $50 for tithe and 
offerings.  See Miss Brenda 

with any questions. 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

Miss Brenda Irby is 

texting out a link to a 

daily devotional. If you 

wish to be a part of this, 

please text her at 859-

415-3248. If you no 

longer want to receive 

them, please see her.  

 

Friday April 27th, will be our 

next annual Teen / Junior 

Revival. Thank you for being 

willing to help out with all 

of the different activities 

that are going on that night. 

If you have not volunteered 

for anything and would like 

to, please see Mrs. Dixie.  

Tomorrow, April 12th at      
7 PM will be our next 

Youth at Heart meal for 
those 55 years of age and 
up. Please sign up in the 
lobby if you would like to 
be a part of this exciting 

evening.  

 On Thursday April 19th the 

teenagers will be going to 

Fellowship Baptist Church’s 

annual Youth Conference 

where they will be 

challenged about the 

seriousness of their walk 

with the Lord. See Bro. Tom 

Coble with any questions.  

 

This Saturday, April 14th, 
there is a bus meeting at 

IHOP at 10 am. If you are not 
a part of the bus ministry 

and would like to be, you are 
welcome to attend as well. 

See Bro. Tom with any 
questions. 

 


